
OWCP Assistance 

Q: I have applied for OWCP.  Where can I go for assistance? 

  

A:  The NRLCA offers two alternatives for assistance.  The first for NRLCA members is our Director of 
Workers’ Compensation Devin Cassidy.  For any questions or concerns regarding Workers' Compensation 
claims, Devin Cassidy can be reached at the National Office Monday through Friday from 8:30 am to 5:00 
pm ET at 703-684-5545. 

Please note: If you have any questions pertaining to a workers' compensation issue and need Devin's 
assistance, you will first need to submit a NRLCA Form 30. This Form 30 must be received in the national 
office before he can assist you with your issues.   The Form 30 is located on the NRLCA website. 

  

As an additional resource, to answer OWCP questions, the NRLCA has contracted with Mike Watson and 
Associates an Oregon firm that specializes in Workers' Compensation issues,.  His contact phone number 
is: 503-653-2911.  If the carrier wishes to have Mike Watson and Associates handle their OWCP case, at 
hearing, there is an additional charge. 

  

The National Steward System does not represent rural carriers in OWCP. 

  

Thank you and Have a Safe Day 

 


